Peartree Way Nursery School

/ Autumn Term Newsletter #3

Farewell and Welcome

Kimmy will be leaving us atthe end of this term. Kimmy started at Peartree
as a classroom assistant in September 2013 and went on to complete her
L2 Childcare qualification. Kimmy has spent over 10 years supporting
children at our setting and will be greatly missed by everyone at Peartree
Way - Good Luck Kimmy ¥

Jo will be joining us as a key person in pre-school in January. Jo has
worked in education in Stevenage for over 15 years. Jo is looking forward

to meeting you all soon. Welcome to the team Jo @@

Spring Term

We re-open after the Christmas break on Thursday 4" January 2024. If your child attends
pre-school on a paid for placement they will return on their chosen day, but fees are due on
or before 3™ January 2024 please.

School Closures

If we need to close the school in an emergency, we would email parents and place a post
on our Facebook page. If we had to close in extreme weather, it would be following a risk
assessment of the school site and, as a number of key staff live outside of Stevenage,
whether we were able to open with our usual stringent staff : child ratios.

Seasonal Clothing

Please send your child with a suitable coat and footwear as the weather gets colder and
wetter! Layers work well, but don’t forget to label everything so we can reunite lost

property promptly!

Dates for vour Diary

16.02.2024 - Closed for staff training
29.03.2024 - Bank Holiday

Season’s Greetings from everyone at

Peartree Way Nursery School & Pre-School



